
                                             

  
 

 

September 19, 2025 

 

 

Student Name: _____________________________________________________ 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The student listed above has been chosen from an audition process to be a student cast member in Milwaukee 

Ballet’s 2025 production of The Nutcracker: Drosselmeyer’s Imaginarium. 

 

It is a magnificent opportunity for students to participate in a professional performing arts production.  

 

There are rehearsals and performances scheduled in October, November, and December. The student has a full 

calendar list of the scheduled performances in which they are involved. Some of these times are scheduled during 

school hours. I request your cooperation in excusing this student for those specific days and times.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at 414-902-2149 or 

ajohnson@milwaukeeballet.org. Thank you for your time and support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Alyx Johnson 

School Programs Manager 

Milwaukee Ballet 
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